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Tuesday 12th June, 2023 

 

KS1 Sports Day 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

KS1 Sports Day (for years 1 and 2) has been organised to take place on Wednesday 28th 

June between 1:30pm and 3:15pm at Stockwell Primary School in the Play Zone and 
Games Zone (main playground and Astroturf pitch). 
 

You are welcome to come in, support your child on this day and take part in the fun! 
Your child should come to school in their Stockwell P.E. kit on the day and if possible, wear 
a t-shirt the colour of their house.  
 

We look forward to an exciting morning of sporting activities and hopefully the sun will 

shine for us. Please make sure that your child is equipped for the hot weather, i.e sun 
cream, sun hat and a water bottle. If it should rain and we need to cancel the event, we 
will inform you by text message the day before.  
 

We look forward to seeing you. 
 

Kind regards, 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr Hirsch    Ms. McIntosh   

Head of PE                                 Acting Head of School      
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